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From David Siegel [dlsiegel @wal umi . con
Sent: Friday, Septenber 26, 2003 3:32 PM
To: Rul emaki ng, TTB

Subject: TTB Notice No. 4

Sept enber 26, 2003

TTB Chi ef, Regul ations and Procedures Division

Al cohol and Tobacco Tax & Trade Bureau

P. O Box 50221

Washi ngt on, DC 20091- 0221

Dear Chief, Regul ations and Procedures Division

| enjoy drinking flavored malt beverages |like Smirnoff Ice and Smrnoff Ice
Triple Black. | oppose the proposed regulation in TTB Notice No. 4 requiring a
change in the way these drinks are made because

- These changes will be expensive and I'll end up paying nore

- The federal governnent shouldn't waste ny tax dollars on trivial issues like
changing the way ny favorite drinks are made.

- The federal governnent shoul d handl e bi gger problens |ike creating jobs, inproving

t he econony and protecting us fromterrorists.
Si ncerely,

Davi d Si egel

1704 Bohl and Ave

Sai nt Paul, M\ 55116-2107
USA

dl si egel @uwal umrmi . com



